From: Zemel, Felix (DPS)

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 3:14 PM

To: . Carley, Stephen (DPS)

Subject; Fwd: 2015 International Energy Conservation Code (IECC)

Felix I. Zemel
Department of Public Safety
Technical Director / Acting Chief of Inspections -- Building

P TNV

Sent from my iPhone. Please excuse any errors and/or typos.

Begin forwarded message:

Fre... . . >

Date: June 14, 2016 at 31036%’MEDT

CtancT>

Subject: 2015 International Energy Conservation Code (IECC)

Mr. Zemel,

Please register my opposition to the proposed adoption of the 2015 International Energy
Conservation Code (IECC), as an amendment to the eighth edition of the Massachusetts State
Building Code, 780 CMR. I am in agreement with the points raised by Guy Webb, EO of Central
MA. We should avoid making housing more expensive, which would appear to the the probable
result of this legislation. I speak as a lawyer of 35 years experience in the construction industry
and as a member of the Board of the Home Builders & Remodelers of Cape Cod.

Thank you.

Warren H. Brodie

Law Offices of Warrén H. Brodie, P.C.
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